2016-17 Blizzard Bag Instructions

Dear Treasured Snowflakes,

If you are reading this, then you have lost a day/days of instruction due to inclement weather. 1
hope that you enjoy the unexpected break, however, you still deserve to regain the lost learning
opportunity.

1. Please get out the Blizzard Bag envelope | sent home with you in November. Remember that
you put it in special place in your room so that you wouldn’t forget where it was. Please read the
Upfront magazine stories and complete the accompanying comprehension work designated for
each day.

2. You should also take advantage of the online resources available for this issue.
3. You should go to: www.upfront.scholastic.com

* Click sign in

* Choose student circle

* Enter our class pass: classpass8520

* Access the videos that relate to the stories you read. You may have to look under the archives
tab to find past issues.

4. After viewing the video, create a list of 5 facts that you learned. Please identify which video
you viewed at the top of your bulleted fact list. You only need to view one video for each snow
day.

5. Place the completed work in your blizzard bag envelope. Then put the envelope in your
backpack so that you can hand in the work on the day that we return to school.

For each snow day you will be responsible for: reading the
stories, completing the worksheets, viewing one video, and
creating a bulleted fact list from the video.

| have clipped together assignments for each day. If we only have one snow day, then you are
only responsible for Blizzard Day #1 assignments. When we miss day 2, then you will need to
complete Blizzard Day #2, etc.

You will receive grades for this work. You may gmail me with questions, if needed. | do hope
that you find this learning experience enjoyable. Thank you for doing your best.

Mrs. Cline

mrsclinercca@gmail.com



